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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Surrey University - Year 10 Realise Your Potential 
 

At King’s Academy Easthampstead Park (KAEP), we have developed an outstanding formal partnership 
with Surrey University to support the academic aspirations of all our students. Part of this is a bespoke 
Year 10 extracurricular programme. The programme is fully funded and offers travel to the university. 
 

Year 10 Realise Your Potential — From January to March, Realise Your Potential, through our Saturday 
morning programme, will support both you and your household with understanding your options beyond 
GCSE study. You will be invited to attend a range of workshops, webinars, and masterclasses, along with 
access to online resources designed to further inform your own aspirations and choices. You will then 
be invited to present and reflect on your experience as part of your Graduation. 
 

To be eligible to apply, you must be in Year 10 and meet one of the following eligibility criteria. The 
document link below provides this information. 
 

Y10 Realise Your Potential - Surrey WPO % 
 

If you are eligible, this is a great opportunity. It is the product of a strong relationship with the university 
that will support students through Year 11. Applications close on 18 December 2024, so please enquire 
quickly to ensure involvement. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at richard.lake@kgaeasthampstead.uk.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mr R Lake 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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